
Advisory for Indians  

Equatorial Guinea 

 

 As of now 315 cases of  COVID 19 with one death have been reported in 

Equatorial Guinea.  Among those affected 4 are Indians.   Due to evolving 

pandemic around the world and growing number of cases in Equatorial Guinea, all 

Indians are requested to continue maintaining social distance and observe measures 

of hygiene as advised by the World Health Organization (WHO).     

 The Vice President of Equatorial Guinea has directed through a notification 

for a stringent implementation of emergency measures. Emergency measures 

have been extended till 15.5.2020.  Directions of the local government 

agencies to contain this spread need to be followed.  As far as possible, 

Indians are advised to work from home.  Embassy may be kept informed of 

any infection of COVID 19 in the community.    

The local  medical centers are :  

 La Paz Malabo Medical Center 

 Sampaka COVID-19  Hospital 

The local government agency could be reached at  telephone numbers : 

1111,   222517030,  222273815.   

India 

 Hon’ble Prime Minister of India has directed that the emergency measures in 

India stands extended till  3.5.2020.    All international flights to and from 

Indian remain suspended till then.  
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